BAL HARBOUR

- VILLAGE -

June 6, 2018

Mr. Al Eskanazy Mr. Barry Skolnick Greater Miami - Miami Beach Police Foundation, INC. P. O. BOX 402037 Miami, Beach, FL 33140

Dear Al and Barry,

On Friday, May, 25, 2018, I had the distinct pleasure of attending an active shooting course in which your company, Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation, INC. hosted. *What a course!* The classroom presentation coupled with the live training sessions produced a realistic approach, of what law enforcement officers face every day within an ever-changing society.

Your staff was knowledgeable, experienced, conforming and practical which is a rarity for instructional courses given to law enforcement officers today. The trainers kept the students engaged and alert in every scenario and allowed no participant to become sluggish, lethargic or complacent during these sessions.

Gentlemen, I would highly recommend your course to any law enforcement agency or its officials who desire to actively keep up with their techniques, skills and awareness especially when it comes to searches, entries and active shooting scenarios. Your company has started out in the right direction and I look forward to your future growth here in the South Florida area.

Keep up the good work and give your staff my regards!

All the Best,

Sergeant Ron Smith